Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes – October 11, 2006

Present: James Boatwright, Claire Lindberg, Steven Link, John McCarty, Amanda Norvell, Taras Pavlovsky, Colleen Perry, Melinda Roberts, Barbara Strassman, Cathy Liebars

I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes

Amanda Norvell opened the meeting and asked for the review of the minutes of the 9/27/2006 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

II. LLPC recommendation.

CAP discussed charge from the Steering Committee regarding LLPC recommendation that there be additions to Qualifying Option A, Second Major Programs for certain Elementary/Early Childhood Education programs.
III.   Discussion of Program Closures

There was a discussion on the scope and depth of the committee’s future deliberations regarding program closures.

The committee felt that there was additional information that it would need to consider the recommendations regarding closures.  In particular, CAP needs information regarding:
The extent to which courses in the programs are populated exclusively by students in those programs.

The trends in enrollments in the programs across a number of years.

The impact that closures would have on grants provided to the College.

Additional financial information and clarification of financial information provided.
CAP considered whether it should seek testimony for other constituents and the nature of such testimony.
